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Reliability Concerns & Drivers

Approximately 26.2 miles of 500 kilovolt (kV) transmission 

line between Ladysmith and Elmont substations have 

reached the end of their service life. 

• Structures were originally installed in the 1960s

• Continued operation risks negatively impacting service reliability
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Representative pictures of aging structures.



Proposed Solution

In order to maintain structural integrity and reliability, Dominion 

Energy is proposing to rebuild the transmission lines in an existing 

corridor through a portion of Caroline and Hanover counties.

• Proposed project is located entirely within existing right of way

• Partially collocated with existing 115 kV line – 3.5 miles 

• Replaces lattice weathering steel with galvanized steel structures

• Rebuilding to current industry standards; future needs

• Height increases vary along transmission line

• Target completion date: December 2025
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Typical Right-Of-Way Cross-Section



Typical Right-Of-Way Cross-Section



Typical Right-Of-Way Cross-Section







Next Steps
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March 2021 • Meet with local elected officials

• Project website launched; Dedicated 

email/phone open

• Solicit input from cultural advocacy groups

March 30, 2021 • Virtual open house

Apr. 2020 • Community outreach continues

Late April 2021 • File Application with Virginia State Corporation 

Commission (SCC)

Fall 2022 • Requested date for SCC approval
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Questions/Comments 

Dedicated Project Page: 

DominionEnergy.com/ladysmith

888-291-0190

Powerline@dominionenergy.com


